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          Year 2 Newsletter  
“Let your light shine” Matthew 5:16 

 

 

It has been another busy week in Class 2. I am very pleased with how well the class have approached their work. Well 
done Year 2 – keep it up! Our Diamond 9 word this week is ‘Flourish’ – you are certainly doing that! 

Homework this week 
Maths – Greater than and less than sheet. 
Spellings – /r/ as wr_ words – Please use the page in the homework book to practise writing the spellings. 
English – Complete the sentences worksheet. 
Reading – Your child should read at least 5 times a week for 10 minutes at a time. 
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Learning this Week  
  
This week we have been focusing on place value, part-whole 
models and comparing numbers to 100 in our Mathematics 
work. 
In English we have explored more stories with a wolf theme 
including our core story text – The Way Home for Wolf. 
In our Science work we have recapped our knowledge on 
senses and explore life processes related to survival. 
 
In RE we have explored ways in which we can thank God for 
his creation and help others. The children have also written 
some lovely thank you prayers. 
 
Learning next Week  
 
Next week in our Maths work we will be focusing on numbers 
to 100 and tens and ones and using equipment to solve 
problems.  In English we will be focusing on reading skills and 
using and, but and or to extend our sentences.  
Our Science work will involve exploring senses in more depth 
and we will be investigating the effects of exercise on the 
body.  
Our topic work will focus on the Harris Museum, the 
Cenotaph and the Flag Market exploring the architecture and 
history of these landmarks. 
In our RE work we will be finding out more about how our 
food is produced and be finding out about the Diocesan 
Harvest Appeal for this year. 

  

 
 

 

Reminders & Dates 
 
Water Bottles 
Please ensure your child has a named water bottle in school 
every day. These will be sent home each day for cleaning. 
Year 1 Vision Checks 
These will be taking place on Tuesday 29th September @ 
1.15pm 
Lunches  
All packed lunches will need to be disposable (no lunch boxes). 
Those children having school dinners will be provided with a 
choice of hot packed lunches. All children will be eating lunch 
in their Bubbles. 
Drop off  
In order to maximise social distancing, all YR-Y6 children will 
be dropped off between 8:45am and 9:00am and go straight 
into their morning classrooms.  
Children will not be allowed in the playground until 8:45am.  
Pick Up  
Year 1 children from both Class 1 and Class 2, will be picked 
up at 3:05pm and will be supervised by a member of staff. 
Year 2 children will be picked up at 3:10pm from the main gate. 
If you are collecting children from different Bubbles please 
wait for additional children away from the gate area until their 
Bubbles exit the building. 
Please leave the gate as soon has you have collected your 
child so that the other Bubbles can exit promptly. Thank you. 
 
Save the Date 
 
Lea Endowed Sponsored Child - Class 2 November 2020 
We are planning to continue sponsoring Hamza again this year 
through Compassion UK. To help fund the sponsorship each 
class will hold fundraising events over the school year to raise 
£28 per class. Class 2 will hold their event in November. 
Further details will follow. 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 2 Star of the Week Awards 

Christian Value of Peace – Logan 

Curriculum Star – Dorka 

 Well done! 


